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Shelburne Legion News

	By Lesa Peat

 

Branch 220 would like to welcome our 16 new members. We hope your experience with us is a great one.

Our furnace renovations are going along as scheduled and should be up and running by the beginning of next week.

Thank you to all the volunteers that helped clear out the room. We will need more help once the second furnace is installed to

remove the two older ones.

On Monday at 2 p.m., we have open Euchre and Bingo at 7 p.m. with a $1,000 jackpot.

On Wednesday evenings Micah's kitchen is open, and our Dart League is playing. If you would like to spare please arrive by 7:30

p.m.  Thursday evening is our sports night with Euchre, Crokinole, Darts and Pool.  There will be an open Crokinole tournament on

February 25. The sign-up sheet is on the board.

This Friday, January 27, is another Red Friday Wing Night with entertainment by DJ Jerry Daniels.

On February 10, Wasted Measure will be playing and on Sunday, February 12, will be our monthly breakfast.

All of these events are open to the public. Please come in and see what this great organization is all about.  Volunteers are a very

important part of the Legion, so if you are interested, please contact the branch and let them know, or just come in and sign your

name on the sheet.

Thank you all for your continued support.

We will remember them.
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